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There was a lovely buzz 

around the school at the Open 

Evening. The classrooms 

looked magnificent and 

parents enjoyed the 

opportunity to look at their 

children’s work and talk to 

teachers, present and future. 

New teachers, Mrs. Borges 

(pictured) and Mrs. Roberts 

were also on hand to meet 

their prospective pupils and 

families. Some prospective 

families visited the school for 

the first time and they were 

impressed with all they saw 

and the welcome they 

received. There was plenty of 

other things to do as well. 

OPEN EVENING 19TH JULY 2019 

Year 5 had a meeting with Mrs. Walker to share 

final arrangements for the trip to Weymouth in 

September. There was also the opportunity to 

sign up to the Children’s University and some 

clubs. The CXXV team were set up in the junior 

hall and this attracted pupils from previous 

decades which is always a thrill because of the 

memories they share.  

What was  a little different was a stall promoting a new 

Beaver Scout Colony attached to the school. Sir Bob 

Russell and Mrs Catherine Spindler, who is an 

experienced Leader (a former Assistant District 

Commissioner) , were delighted with  response - it was 

very promising the number of children who signed up.  



  

  

   

                            TERM DATES 

Monday 22nd July Year 6 Show 7.00pm 

Wednesday 24th July Last day of School Year  

Monday 2nd September  Year 6 residential to Weymouth  

Thursday 5th September First day of new school year  

Friday 25th October End of  half  term  

Tuesday 5th November Return to school  

Tuesday 12th November School’s 125th Birthday  

Thursday 19th December End of Autumn Term  

Monday 6th January 

2020 
First day of Spring Term  

Friday  14th February End of  half  term  

Monday 24th February Return to School  

Friday 3rd April  End of Spring Term  

Monday 20th April  First day of Summer Term  

Friday 8th May Bank Holiday   

“She absolutely loves coming to North. She used to visit her own children’s school but didn’t feel comfortable. 

North is the only school she has really felt at home.”                    

So said Caroline, Cully’s owner who was given gifts and enjoyed meringues, cream and strawberries (her favourite) at 

an end of term tea party. Caroline  presented the children with a book which her friend had written.  It’s about a butter-

fly which had damaged her wings and all the insects and animals collaborate to help her rebuild her wings and fly. The 

children love Cully too. Thanks to Mrs. Patrick and Mrs. Ames who helped the children organise the party. 


